
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

AUDIT COMMITTEE

HELD ON 22 JUNE 2010
                                                                                                                                                                                                       

AUC.46/10(b)
Provisional Capital Outturn 2009/10 and Revised Capital 
Programme 2010/11

The Assistant Director (Resources) presented report RD.10/10 summarising the 2009/10 provisional outturn for the capital budget and providing details of the revised capital programme for 2010/11.  The outturn showed that the net underspend for Council services as at 31 March 2010 once committed expenditure totalling £1,459,100 was taken into account was £73,614.  

The Executive and Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel had considered the matter on 4 and 17 June respectively and the decisions were set out in Minutes EX.078/10 and ROSP.55/10.

A Member reiterated the comments of the Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel, stressing the importance of a thorough assessment of the Capital Programme being undertaken to ensure that it was more realistic.  It was also important that the Committee had an oversight of that issue.

In response to a question from the Chairman, the Member advised that the Panel would be undertaking a development session to look at their work for the coming year, which may include a piece of work on capital projects.

The Chairman congratulated the Assistant Director (Resources) and members of staff who had identified the need for a further review of the Capital Programme to ensure that the Council had the capacity to deliver the same.

RESOLVED – (1) That report RD.10/10 be noted.

(2) That the Audit Committee requested that the Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel consider including work on the Capital Programme as part of their work programme.

(3) That the Committee’s concerns regarding the Capital Programme be conveyed to the Executive; and the Assistant Director (Resources) requested to report back on the Review of the Capital Programme to a future meeting of the Committee.






